
THIS WEEK

Monday 21st Oct

Tuesday 22nd Oct

Wednesday 23rd Oct
 

Thursday 24th Oct             
     

   

Friday 25th Oct

Camp Quality Performance - Mufti Day

First Nations Connecting to Community
Walk Years 2-6

Waste-Free Wednesday

Reading Club
2025 Kindergarten Transition
Kindergarten Assembly - KD Hosting

Stage 3 Assembly (Years 5 and 6)

Life Education Payment Due

Nathan Cleary Cup League Tag Gala Day
League Stars After School Clinic

Waste-Free Wednesday

Reading Club
2025 Kindergarten Transition
Stage 1 Assembly - 1W Hosting

Diwali
Stage 2 Assembly (Years 3 and 4)

120 Barnier Drive , Quakers Hill, 2763
Phone: 9837 1600

 email: barnier-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
website: barnier-p.schools.nsw.gov.au
facebook.com/BarnierPublicSchool/

World Teacher’s Day is celebrated in schools on the last Friday in October which is this Friday, 25th
October. It is a time when we acknowledge the hard work and commitment of our teachers. I would
like to acknowledge and sincerely thank our wonderful Barnier teachers for the absolutely outstanding
job they do for our students every single day! They go over and above on a daily/hourly basis and
make the education and wellbeing of our children their highest priority. Please take the time to let your
child’s teacher know just how much you appreciate what they do for your child. You could give them a
card, send them an email or thank them personally. When this happens, it means so much. This can
happen at any time throughout the school year, not just on World Teacher’s Day. Our P&C will be
providing a special lunch for us on Friday. Sincere thanks, in advance, to our P&C for their thoughtful
and kind gesture of appreciation.
Enjoy Week 2!
Mandy Hollis
Principal

TERM 4 - WEEK 2 - 2024
This Week

Message from The Principal

Next Week
Monday 28th Oct

Tuesday 29th Oct

Wednesday 30th Oct

Thursday 31st Oct
  

Friday 1st Nov

respectful  I  responsible  I  resilient

Parents and carers, if there is
a change in collection
arrangements for your child,
or if you are running late,
please let the school office
know as soon as possible. We
will organise for your child to
be safely supervised by a
member of our teaching staff. 

Owen’sOwen’sOwen’s
ObserverObserverObserver


